

INSTITUTO DE INVESTIGACIONES ESTÉTICAS ARCHIVO HISTÓRICO



FONDO	BEATRIZ DE LA PUENTE
SERIE	008: ESQUELAS Y CONDOLENCIAS
CAJA	026
EXP.	977
DOC.	004
FOJA	4
FECHA	2005

The University of Texas Health Science Center at San Antonio

7703 Floyd Curl Drive San Antonio, Texas 78229-3900

Office of the President - MSC 7834



Phone (210) 567-2000

June 23, 2005

Dr. Juan Ramon de la Fuente Rector Universidad Nacional Autonoma de Mexico Torre de Rectoria piso 6 Circuito Interior, Ciudad Universitaria 04510 Mexico, DF

Dear Dr. de la Fuente: Juan Pamo

Please accept my heartfelt condolences on the death of your mother, Beatriz. No words can possibly offer you comfort at a time such as this, but perhaps the love, caring and concern of others will help you as time goes on.

May your days of grief soon be replaced by the many happy memories that you shared with your mother.

With sincere condolences,

Trancisco G. Cigarroa, MD

President and

Professor of Pediatric and Transplantation Surgery

FGC/sg